
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Equestrian Club - Any students interested in learning about horses and 

ponies are invited to attend a meeting with Weir in the Art Room on 

Thursday, April 4th at lunch to sign-up. This will not be a riding club, but 

you will get to learn together all about caring for horses, how to 

communicate with them, how to care for and use different equipment, and 

possibly some after-school field trips to the barn. 

 

2. Middle School book of the Year - Hi Citadel, It's officially time for the SD43 

Middle School Book of the Year. There are 10 books that could become the 

Middle School Book of the Year, the choice is yours. Anyone who reads at 

least  one of the books will be entered into prize draws and if you read 3 or 

more you get to vote for the Middle School Book of the Year. For more info, 

come see Mr. Battle in the Library. 

 

One of the Books you could read is City Spies. Sara Martinez is a hacker. She 

broke into the New York City foster care system to expose her foster parents 

as lawbreakers. Instead of being a hero, Sara finds herself facing years in 

juvenile detention and banned from using computers. Enter Mother, a 

British spy who not only gets Sara released from jail but also offers her a 

chance to make a home for herself within a secret MI6 agency. 

 

3. Archery club – All those who signed up please come to a meeting in Mr. Gill’s 

room at 12:25 tomorrow.  Mr. gill needs to divide the club into two groups 

for after school practices so don’t miss this meeting. 
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